
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk 
Wednesday, July 14, 2021 1:34 PM 
'ML Magac' 
Consumer Contact 
RE: FPL rate increase 

Good Afternoon, Michaelynn Magac. 

CORRESPONDENCE 
7/14/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 07924-2021 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20210015, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you! 

roni Hover 
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From: ML Magac <srq623@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, July 14, 20211:31 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FPL rate increase 

To Whom it May Concern, 
I am writing to voice my opposition to the proposed FPL rate increase. I believe it to be excessive and burden low and 
middle income earners throughout the state of Florida. I live in Sarasota county on a limited income and I am very 
conscientious of trying to conserve energy and save money wherever I can. Like many Floridians, I will see minimum 
increases to my income, if any, over the coming years and can not afford higher energy costs. FPL has a monopoly on 
our energy services, does not encourage alternative home energy options and should not be granted a 20% increase over 
the next 4 years. Now is not the time to gouge our state for corporate profits and dirty energy. Penalize the big 
mcmansions if you must but give the little guys a break!! Encourage and reward energy conservation and clean energy 
options for businesses and homeowners. Deny this obscene rate increase. 
Thank you , 
Michaelynn Magac 
Sarasota, FL 
941-376-1213 

1 




